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AGM and Christmas Lunch 
 

Thank you to all the members who attended the AGM and 
 Christmas Lunch on December 12th. 

 

The two motions put forward to members at 
 the AGM were unanimously approved. 

 

✓ Motion #1: To approve formation of a Fraser Valley Chapter of CCCTS 
✓ Motion #2: To approve the Chapter Constitution 

 

The following members have volunteered to serve on 
 the Chapter’s Steering Committee for 2019: 

 

Leslie Beleski, Chris Hodgson, Andrew McIndoe, Neil McNeill, Helena Munro, Madhuri 

Pendkarhar, Mieke Quinn, Larry Weldon, Janet Whitehead, Clark Woodland 

 

Stay tuned for progress reports in the 2019 Newsletters 
 

 

Merry Christmas and  

Season’s Greetings to All  
 

 Happy and Safe Cycling in 2019  


